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NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 
 
Date: April 1, 2015 

Re: Revocation of Feedback - Trading on Wind Outage Information. 

As of April 1,2015 the AESO has implemented new rules (Rule 306.5) that require wind assets to 
keep AESO informed of generation availability the same as any other type of generator.  As a 
result of this change in ISO rules the MSA has revoked, as of April 1, 2015, its feedback note of 
April 13, 2012 entitled Feedback - Trading on Wind Outage Information.  

Yours truly, 

/s/ Matt Ayres 
 
Deputy Administrator and Chief Economist 
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